
Public Hearing 
Rate Increase 

The Norwood Sanitation District will be 
taking public comment regarding a monthly 
rate increase of $3 per Equivalency Rate 
Factor (EQR).  The residential rate will 
increase from $22.50 to $25.50 (In District) 
and from $27.75 to $30.75 (Out of District) 
plus a $6 Right to Serve Fee (RSF).   The 
Sanitation Board of Directors will take 
comment on Thursday, December 14th at 
6:30 P.M. at the Norwood Community 
Center.   Please contact staff at 327-4288 
with any questions you may have.  The 
meeting agenda with Zoom link will be 
posted on the website under the Sanitation 
tab. 


